
  

OFFICIAL 

COUNCIL MEETING – 27TH FEBRUARY 2024 
 
PAY POLICY STATEMENT 2024/25 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
That  
 
1. the Pay Policy Statement for 2024/25 be approved; and 

 
2. for the Pay Policy Statement 2024/25, any in-year changes be approved by the 

Monitoring Officer and published accordingly. 
 

 
Extract from the Minutes of the Corporate Policy Committee meeting on 18th January 
2024 
 

68  PAY POLICY STATEMENT 2024/25  
 
The Committee considered a report which outlined the Pay Policy Statement for 
2024/25 for the Corporate Policy Committee to recommend to Council.  
 
RESOLVED (unanimously) 
 
That the Committee 
 
1. notes the changes to the 2023/24 Pay Policy Statement as outlined in section 10 of 

the report; and 
 

2. recommends to Council: 
 

(a) that the Pay Policy Statement for 2024/25 be approved; and 
 

(b) that for the Pay Policy Statement 2024/25, any in-year changes be approved by 
the Monitoring Officer and published accordingly. 

 


